
 

 

5 June 2012 

 

Committee Secretary 

Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee 

Parliament House 

Canberra ACT 2600 

legcon.sen@aph.gov.au  

 

 

NGO Consortium Submission on the National Children’s Commissioner 

 

Playgroup Australia welcomes the government’s commitment to establish a National Children’s Commissioner, 

announced earlier this year. 

As a member of the Coalition of Organisations Committed to the Safety and Wellbeing of Australia’s Children, 

Playgroup Australia supports the NGO Consortium’s submission to the Inquiry into Australian Human Rights 

Commission Amendment (National Children’s Commissioner) Bill 2012, and endorse its recommendations to 

the committee. 

We look forward to the appointment of the first National Children’s Commissioner. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr Judith Davis 

Chief Executive Officer, Playgroup Australia 
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